
May 18, 2022 

MR. KEVIN O’REILLY 
MLA, FRAME LAKE  

Oral Question 1024-19(2) Regulation Making in the NWT 

This letter is in follow-up to the Oral Question you raised on March 10, 2022 regarding the review of 
Cabinet Operational Guidelines to dictate appropriate regulation-making authorities under the law. 
During our exchange, I committed to reviewing the Cabinet Operational Guidelines on publishing 
proposed regulations to see if any improvements can be made. In addition to this, I also committed to 
sharing and engaging with the appropriate committee as part of that review.  

In response, I will commit to reviewing the Cabinet Operational Guidelines and to engage with the 
Standing Committee as appropriate before the end of the 19th Legislative Assembly.  

Thank you. 

Caroline Cochrane 
Premier 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Legislative Coordinator, Executive and Indigenous Affairs
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